August Newsletter
All this information, school supply lists and the 25-26 school year calendar can be found on Verdi’s website at Washoeschools.net/Verdi.
We hope you had a fun and restful summer. We look forward to hearing all about it when we see you again.
The first day of school for 1st through 5th grades is Mon. Aug. 11th. Kindergarten students will start school on       Mon. Aug. 18th. School hours are 9:15 -3:15, except Weds. when students are released at 2:30.
Classroom rosters will be posted on the cafeteria windows on Mon. Aug. 11th.                                                                           If you have any questions, staff will be there to help students find their classrooms.                                                     Please, no pictures to be taken of the classroom rosters per FERPA laws.
Wed. Aug. 20th is Back to School Night starting at 5pm.                                                                                                                Parents of K, 2nd and 4th   graders will meet with their child’s teacher from 5pm – 5:45pm in the classrooms.               From 5:45pm – 6:15pm all parents will meet in the breezeway for a schoolwide meeting with Mr. Fong and our PFA.                                                                                                                                                                                       From 6:15pm – 7 pm parents of 1st, 3rd and 5th graders will meet with their child’s teacher in the classrooms.         The evening goes much quicker with just parents present, but if you do not have a sitter, please bring your child(ren), we do not want you to miss the evening’s information.
There is no need to register your child to ride the bus this year, but our transportation dept. is asking that all students have their bus passes to scan on and off the bus. Either their pass from last year or their student ID will work. If your child does not have a pass, please notify the office at 775-345-8100. After July 29th bus route information should be available at Washoeschools.net, click on Transportation and then Bus Scheduling Information.
Hot lunch will cost $3.25 this year. Please see the Verdi website for directions on how to apply money to your child’s lunch account. If your child has cash or a check, please have them bring it to the office so Miss Sonja can apply it to the account before the lunch session. Any monies left on the account at the end of the year will roll up with the student to the next year. If you would like to apply for free and reduced lunches, please also see the instructions on the Verdi website.
The outdoor movie night for Aug. 29 has been cancelled but, will be rescheduled for some time in September.
Thank you to our wonderful PFA and Partners in Education for all their support! A special thank you to our Gold Sponsor the Stitser Family of Companies. 

     SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
8/11                                            Welcome back 1st through 5th graders!
8/18                                            Welcome Kindergarteners! We are so glad you are here!
8/18                                            PFA Boohoo Breakfast for new and kindergarten parents in the cafeteria
8/20                                           Back to School Night (see details above)
5th grade cookie dough sales begin. Please see a 5th grader or the office to purchase delicious cookie dough for the 5th Grade Science Camp fundraiser!
8/22                                            Hawaiian Dress up Day.
8/13, 20 and 27                     Early Release Wednesdays at 2:30                                                      
